
 

 

 

 

Keeping your children safe online - Information for Parents 

This guidance is to support you to keep your children safe online. This is especially important for you in the 
current situation where children are accessing their learning online and using technology as a form of 
socialising and communication.  

The most important thing you can do is talk to your children about what they do online and how they can 
stay safe.  

You can also help to keep them safe online by having parental controls set up and monitoring what your 
children are accessing online. 

Below are some links to useful resources to help you: 

• To ensure that you have parental controls set up on the devices that your children are using,  

• Give you information and advice about the sites and apps that your children are accessing 

• To get help to report any concerns and remove any inappropriate content or material. 

• Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online 
• London Grid for Learning - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online 
• Net-aware - for support for parents and careers from the NSPCC 
• Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online 
• Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online 
• UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers 
• https://www.net-aware.org.uk/tips-and-advice/ - tips and advice on how to talk to your children 
• https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers Childnet have produced resources for 3-7 year olds and 7-

11 year olds they are safe activities you can do from home with your children: 
 

• For 3-7 year olds – Click HERE 
 
• For 7-11 year olds – Click HERE  
 

At Oakhill Church School parents and children should report back to the school any concerns or worries 
about anything in their online learning or any other sites/apps or inappropriate content. By sharing these we 
can make other parents aware and work together as a community to ensure our children are safe online. 
 

Please contact Mr Morris or your class teacher if you have any questions or need any further advice. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIktuA5LWK2wIVRYXVCh2afg2aEAAYASAAEgIJ5vD_BwE
http://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://parentinfo.org/
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/tips-and-advice/
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers
https://www.childnet.com/resources/online-safety-activities-you-can-do-from-home/for-3-7-year-olds-?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=COVID-19%20-%20Keeping%20children%20happy%20and%20safe%20online&utm_content=COVID-19%20-%20Keeping%20children%20happy%20and%20safe%20online+CID_df666fe4eed8ba2e9bc2f791ec4be209&utm_source=Campaign%20Monitor&utm_term=For%203-7%20year%20olds
https://www.childnet.com/resources/online-safety-activities-you-can-do-from-home/for-7-11-year-olds-?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=COVID-19%20-%20Keeping%20children%20happy%20and%20safe%20online&utm_content=COVID-19%20-%20Keeping%20children%20happy%20and%20safe%20online+CID_df666fe4eed8ba2e9bc2f791ec4be209&utm_source=Campaign%20Monitor&utm_term=For%207-11%20year%20olds

